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with 
the

MALCOLM MOSS 
Minister for the Environment

which you refer to was undertaken jointly by Queen's 
Belfast and the University of Ulster at Jordanstown.

The study
University,

Our Ref: COR/620/95

DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT N.I.
CLARENCE COURT
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BELFAST BT2 8GB

Telephone: (01232) 540540

Dr John T Alderdice
Party Leader
The Alliance Party of Northern Ireland
88 University Street
BELFAST
BT7 1HE

Thank you for your 
outcome of a study into the issue of public transport in Belfast.

now been published and I have made arrangements
Austin Smyth of the Transport Research Group of

Ulster at Jordanstown, for a copy to be sent

report has 
Professor

University 
direct to you.
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